
Community Open-
Door Sessions

Drop In to Our Monthly Virtual Open-Door Sessions
Community Open-Door Sessions are 
available to all California:

• Family, friend, and neighbor 
(FFN) caregivers

• Family child care home (FCCH) 
providers

• Center-based staff

Open-Door Sessions provide an opportunity for “on-demand” 
support to connect with child care and early education providers. 
These virtual sessions are facilitated by an experienced IECMHC 
Network infant and early childhood mental health specialist or 
consultant. Participants are encouraged to attend with questions, 
concerns, and challenges related to infant, toddler, and young 
children’s social, emotional, and behavioral health.

Open-Door Sessions are confidential spaces in which to reflect, 
seek supportive input, share ideas and resources, discuss 
development, and network within a community. Open-Door 
sessions are available in English and Spanish.

How do I join an Open-Door Session?

Monthly 60-minute sessions take place via Zoom. Visit our 
events webpage to register.

• Monday, August 18, 2025, from 6 p.m. – 7 p.m.
• Monday, September 8, 2025, from 6 p.m. – 7 p.m. 
• Monday, October 27, 2025, from 6 p.m. – 7 p.m. 
• Monday, November 17, 2025, from 6 p.m. – 7 p.m. 
• Monday, December 15th, 2025 from 6 p.m. – 7 p.m. 

Check back for monthly session dates continuing in the 
Spring of 2026! 

Consultation Services Helpline Open-Door Sessions Communities of Support

For more information about all our services and how to request 
consultation, please visit the IECMHC Network website.

All services are offered at 
no cost to participants. 
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